

November 2021 Newsletter

In This Newsletter ...

- Flu Shots
- Parent-Teacher Conferences
- Public School & Center Closings
- Winter Wear
- Pajama Day
- Parenting Tips--"How to Get Your Child to Listen"

From the Front Desk



Mt. Olive Child Care & Learning Center, in accordance with the State of NJ & Mt. Olive Township, requires an up to date copy of your child's Immunization Record & Universal Health Record (physical), including the flu vaccine, on file with us by 12/1/2021. Please be sure we have your child's updated records before the deadline. Thank you!

A Big Thank You to All our Parents for returning the Food Application Form. We have received 100% of the forms back!!



Parent-Teacher Conferences are coming soon

During the mid-November to mid-December period, Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held via Zoom or phone. Your child's teacher will reach out via Hi Mama to set up a mutually convenient time meet to discuss your child's progress.

THANK YOU!



Do you need School Age Care on any of the following days when the Mt. Olive Public Schools are closed?

Thursday 11/4/21, Friday 11/5/21 Wednesday 11/24/21

We will have Care and Programming available at the Center all day. Please let us know ASAP. We ask parents to sign up and pre-pay for these days. Thank you!



FRIENDLY REMINDER

Weather permitting, children play outside every day. Please make sure to dress your child warmly and bring a coat. Remember to also bring a hat/earmuffs, gloves, & scarf as it gets colder.

Holiday Schedule

The Center will be Closed Thanksgiving Day and the day after in Observance of the Holiday.

Pajama Day

One of the children's favorite special days is "Pajama Day".
On Wednesday, November 24th, please have your child wear pajamas to school for a day filled with special stories, cozy rest time, snacks and movies!
(No footie pajamas, please!)





Thank you to all the Parents who participated in the recent Parent Survey of Topics. We appreciate your participation. The top topic was "How Do I Get my Child to Listen"

" How Do I Get my Child to Listen"

Here are 6 Tips we have found helpful:

- Wait until you have your child's attention before you start talking to him/her.
- Use as few words as possible when you ask your child to do something.
- Try to see it from your child's point of view. (e.g. if you can give your child time to finish what he/she is doing before he/she needs to do something else, it often works better).
- Stay calm.
- Set up consistent routines. This should lead to fewer power struggles.
- Give your child your full attention on his/her level when your child is talking. This goes a long way in letting your child know that what he/she is saying is important.

